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To request an exception to an NCCC bookstore policy, individuals may submit a 

written appeal to the Bookstore Coordinator at bookstore@neosho.edu 

Emails from student email accounts are considered written appeals. If the appeal 

is denied by the Bookstore Coordinator, the student may appeal on to the Chief 

Financial Officer (CFO). The decision of the CFO is final.  

 

Policy exceptions will be considered based on school error or unusual and special 

personal circumstances experienced by the student that prevented the student 

from complying with policy. 
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